TWO RIVERS SCHOOL DISTRICT
REGULAR MONTHLY BOARD MEETING
TWO RIVERS AUDITORIUM
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 15, 2022
6:00 PM

The regular monthly meeting of the Two Rivers Board was held Thursday, December 15, 2022 in the Two
Rivers Auditorium.

President Stele James called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM.

Attendance:

Doug Morell-Present Malcolm Stover-Present
Michael Holt-Absent Jeff Stalnaker-Present
Ryan Milligan-Present Neil Taylor-Present

Stele James-Present

Others in attendance included: Superintendent Dr. Harry Alvis and Assistant Superintendent Blake
Beggs.

Motion to approve agenda.

Motion made by: Doug Morell
Motion seconded by: Jeff Stalnaker
Motion passed 6-0

Motion to approve the minutes for the November meeting.
Motion made by: Jeff Stalnaker

Motion seconded by: Doug Morell

Motion carried 6-0

Motion to approve the financial documents for the month of November.
Motion made by: Doug Morell

Motion seconded by: Jeff Stalnaker

Motion carried 6-0

Motion to approve board to board transfers to the Dardanelle School District (1) and the Perryville
School District (1).

Motion made by: Malcolm Stover

Motion seconded by: Doug Morell

Motion carried-6-0



Motion to deny a board to board transfer to the Dardanelle School (1).
Motion made by: Jeff Stalnaker

Motion seconded by: Doug Morell

Motion carried 6-0

Motion to accept a notice of retirement and resignation from Donna Randall.
Motion made by: Neil Taylor

Motion seconded by: Malcom Stover

Motion carried 6-0

Motion to approve the bid from Flawless Heat and Air for new HVAC units.
Motion made by: Neil Taylor

Motion seconded by: Malcolm Stover

Motion carried 6-0

Motion to adjourn at 6:13 PM.
Motion made by: Doug Morell
Motion seconded by: Jeff Stalnaker
Motion carried 6-0
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